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At St James’ Church of England Primary School, we reflect many Christian Values. We also focus on our 

‘Core Values’ of Endurance, Forgiveness, Friendship, Koinonia, Peace, Thankfulness and Trust. 
Our School Motto is based on Matthew 13 – Parable of the Sower,  

‘Growing in God’s love, learning as we go.’ 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers,   

Thank you to all our families and pupils for their understanding and support with school having to 

work around different routines at the start and end of the day due to snow and frost this week. We 

hope that all our families had the chance to enjoy the snow safely. On Tuesday, the children 

enjoyed playtime in the snow with some fantastic snowmen and smiles in the cold.  

Best wishes 

Frances Brady & Gary Lloyd   

Headteacher                Deputy Headteacher 
 

Stars of the Week  
 

Values 
Golden Tie 

Kindness 
Award R – Archer 5 – Aisha 

 

R – Rocky 5 – Ayana 
 

R Mahla R Ismaeel 
1 – Aryan 6 – Rayan 

 

1 Azim 1 Dennis 
1 – Eshaal 6 – Emmie 

 

2 Aliyaah 2 Isaac 
2 – Theo Well done to 

all our winners 
this week. 

Keep up the 
great work. 

 

3 Eneida 3 Ajay 

2 – Jake 
 

4 Aleena 4 Saif 

3 – Joseph 
 

5 April 5 Raahiba 

3 – Musa 
 

6 Obi 6 Sufian 

4 – Sophie 
 

 

Maliha J – Yr3 

4 – Sufyan 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Linking Schools Project – Year 4 
Year 4 are taking part in an exciting ‘Linking Schools project’. They have been linked with 
two schools close by, Edenfield CE Primary School and St John’s Stonefold CE Primary 
School. They have shared artwork with the two classes already and this week Yr4 joined 
them on a video call. The children played some games to get to know the children more. 
They really enjoyed this and had great fun! Yr4 are now looking forward to their class trip 
to Burnley Youth Theatre with both Edenfield CE Primary School and St John’s Stonefold CE Primary School.  

 

Interhouse Dodgeball 
Throughout the week, All our Key Stage 2 children have been taking part in a number of 
Interhouse Dodgeball matches to win points for their houses. The competitions have been 
closely competed with a superb display of enthusiasm and sportsmanship in each game. 
Mr Lloyd is busy calculating the final scores to reveal the winners next week. 

Pe 

PASTA After-school Club 
This week, saw the start of our PASTA club. It was fantastic to see pupils and parents gather to 
create some fantastic meals and then play games whilst their meals cooked. All children 
attending received a free apron, bag to keep their food warm and to take home to enjoy. All 
children showed superb patience when measuring ingredients, cutting their vegetables, and 
cooking some amazing smelling curries. Next week, they are making pizzas with some delicious 
toppings planned. We will be running this club again next half term for those interested. 

 

The School’s Attendance 
Target is 96% 

Class Attendance 

Reception 88% 
Year 1 91% 

Year 2 90% 

Year 3 89% 
Year 4 82% 

Year 5 94% 
Year 6 90% 

TOTAL 90% 

This week’s winner is… 
Year 5 



 

Worship and Reflection 
Dear God,  
He is among the snowflakes. He is here in your 
heart. He is here in our classroom. He is in your 
home, when you leave. When God is present, there 
is no fear. Only unconditional love.  
Amen 
“Growing in God’s love, learning as we go” 

 

Dates for The Diary 
24th January – Yr4 Altogether 
Now Meet Day at Burnley Youth 
Theatre 
31st January – Yr4 Class Assembly 
9th February – Finish for Half 
Term 
29th February – Rossendale 
Dance Festival 
7th March – World Book Day 
20th March – Yr2 Class Assembly 
WC 25th March – Lent Super 
Learning Week 
28th March – Finish for Easter 
Further 
dates will 
continue 
to be 
added 
when 
planned. 

 

Online Safety Tip 
Whether it’ll be your first ever 
phone or upgrade on your old 
model, it’s always useful to have 
a refresher about how to set it 
up and adjust the settings to 
keep yourself – and your 
valuable personal info – safe and 
secure. We’ve collected some 
expert tips to help you enjoy 
your smartphone in the 
healthiest way possible. 
Visit our online safety webpage 
for more details 

 

Picture News & British Value!  

 

 Staff Shout Out 

Each week we 
celebrate our 
amazing staff and the 
hard work they put in 
for everybody at 
school. Our winner 
this week is……………… 

Mr Lloyd 

because he is very 
approachable and 
helps with everything 
across school. 

 

St James’ Haslingden Facebook 
Follow the link below to like and share our school Facebook Page.  
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100093228134030 

 

Curriculum In Action: Maths – Number Caterpillars (EYFS) 
Look at EYFS’ number caterpillars that they have made; and all done independently! 
In Maths this week, EYFS have been subitising and representing numbers to 5 and 
identifying 1 more and 1 less than a given number to 5. The children created their 
own caterpillars with the number of decorations on the correct sections of their own 
work. Mrs Molloy was very impressed! 

https://haslingden-st-james.lancs.sch.uk/online-safety/
https://haslingden-st-james.lancs.sch.uk/online-safety/
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100093228134030

